Dates to remember Autumn 1

12/09- Reading Café starts 3:15-3:45pm

17/09— Curriculum Awareness Session 4pm and 5pm

24/09- Maths Morning 9-9:30am

26/09- Whole school mass followed by Macmillan Coffee

Morning

Reception 2025

Does your child turn 5 between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021?

Then log onto the <u>Parent Portal</u> and apply for their school place before deadline 15 January 2025.

Please contact school if you need any assistance.



Please don't hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries or concerns. Keep an eye on our Facebook page to see what we have been up to.

I am looking forward to working with you over the next academic year.

Many thanks,

Miss Coxon

St Joseph's Catholic Primary School





Class 1 Newsletter

Autumn Term 2024-2025

Dear Parents / Carers,

I hope you have had a refreshing summer break with your families. We are happy to welcome our families and children into Class 1 whether that be in Little J's or Reception.

We are so proud of how quickly they have settled into the new routines and they all looked very smart in their uniforms.

This term, we have some exciting learning experiences to look forward to based on our topic All About Me and Celebrations, plans are available on our website.

Reading/Homework

All children will be given a book bag, these should be brought to school every day.

Little J's

Children will choose a book to take home and will receive a bank of ideas to go with their book. There will also be ideas and information on how the books can be shared with your child. These books will be changed at least weekly

Reception Reading

Children will receive a reading record book, this is a place where home and school can record when your child reads. Initially children will take home a wordless book as the term progresses they will bring books matched to the phonics teaching in class. A Reading Work-

A CHILD who read

shop will follow in autumn term.

Reception Homework

Thursday— Children will receive a book with a bank of related activities. They will have a homework book to record their activities in

Tuesday- Homework returned to be marked and books changed.



PE will take place on Tuesday and Wednesday

Children will come into school in their PE kits, which consist of:

White t-shirt

Black joggers or shorts



Religious Education

In R.E. we start the year by learning about the Domestic Church. We learn about ourselves and how

God loves each and every one of us. We then move onto our Baptism topic where we learn about being welcomed into the family of God. Our last topic this term will be Advent/Christmas where we learn about the preparation to receive the gift of Jesus at Christmas.

We will teach our children to embrace diversity by recognising and celebrating the various cultures and religions within our community.







